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Unlike other signatories who have objected to this merger, we are private citizens. We are very satisfied with
the current system.
We do not want one company negotiating every aspect of our health care.
 We do not want managed health care.. The examples in the USA are frightening.
We want freedom of choice of our doctors and all aspects of our healthcare.
This merger, in spite of all assurances otherwise, will greatly affect the whole scene of medical care in Australia
.....and not for the best. Once the genie is released from the bottle there is no going back.
Charles and Helen Jarvis
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